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The purpose of this policy bulletin is to provide staff with information 
regarding New York City summer camps.  Summer camp is often a 
necessity for working parents and can be a great experience for 
children. 

  
 The New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene 

(DOHMH) requires that all summer camps are permitted and 
inspected every year in order to protect the health and safety of 
children attending summer camp in New York City.  A searchable 
directory of summer camps is available online at: 
 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/html/camp/campmn.shtml?z=all&t=all&s
=all&p=all&submit=Submit

  
Individuals can search for camps online by borough, zip code, and 
type of camp.  The online directory is continuously updated 
throughout the summer, so individuals should continue to check the 
directory if they are unable to find a camp that meets their needs.  A 
hard copy of this directory, The Guide to Finding a Summer Camp in 
New York City 2010, has been created and distributed by DOHMH.  
This guide is also posted to the FIAweb under Reference Material. 
 
Additionally, individuals can search for camps on the Department of 
Youth and Community Development (DYCD) website at 
www.nyc.gov/dycd.  Camps are located under the Out-of-School 
Time (OST) link on the left hand side of the website. 
 
Individuals can also call 311 or (800) 246-4646 for more information 
on summer camps. 
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